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Central City 2035: 
Southeast Quadrant Plan 
Stakeholder Advisory Committee (SAC) Charter 
 
Context: the Bureau of Planning and Sustainability, in collaboration with community and other City 
bureaus, is directed to complete the long-range quadrant planning work outlined in the Central City 
2035 Concept Plan. The Bureau is to submit to City Council by June 2015 an ordinance that adopts 
the final Central City 2035 Plan and amends the Portland Comprehensive Plan and Map and Zoning 
Code and maps in conformance with the Plan. (Resolution 36970, adopted 10/24/2012) 
 
Purpose: the purpose of this charter is to describe  the roles and responsibilities of the 
Stakeholder Advisory Committee (SAC), Co-Chairs, Ci ty Staff and Facilitator as they guide 
the public process associated with development of t he Southeast Quadrant Plan. 
 
I. Background  
 
The City of Portland is updating its 1980 
Comprehensive Plan and 1988 Central City Plan. 
The first phase of this process is the Portland Plan 
(adopted 4/25/12), a strategic plan to guide the city 
for the next 25 years. The update of the 
Comprehensive Plan follows the Portland Plan. 
The Central City 2035 Plan (CC2035) will update 
the 1988 Central City Plan as a component of the 
Comprehensive Plan. The CC2035 Plan will 
produce new guiding policies, updated land use 
and urban design plans, and more detailed sub-
area plans for specific Central City districts. 
Additionally, the Portland Bureau of Transportation 
(PBOT) will update the Central City Transportation 
Management Plan (CCTMP), which is part of the 
Portland Transportation System Plan (TSP), as 
part of this planning effort. The first phase of 
CC2035 produced a Concept Plan (adopted 
10/24/12) that defined the desired overall direction 
for development for the entire Central City. The 
Concept Plan is the foundation for more detailed 
planning and implementation work at the sub-
district and quadrant level. The N/NE Quadrant 
Plan was the first quadrant plan completed and 
was adopted on October 25, 2012. The West 
Quadrant and Southeast Quadrant planning 
processes are happening simultaneously.  
 
Through these planning processes, residents, property owners, business people and other 
stakeholders will be invited to examine a range of land use, urban design, transportation, 
environmental and economic development issues on the westside and central eastside of the 
Central City.  

This Stakeholder Advisory Committee will offer guidance to staff on the Southeast Quadrant 
planning process. The SE Quadrant Plan area includes the Central Eastside District of the Central 
City, as well as two study areas: the Banfield Portal at the northern end of the district and the Clinton 
Triangle at the southern end. These study areas have been included within the plan boundary 


